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Betreff: Re: damage report 
Von: Silver <silver@edgegenetics.xyz> 
Datum: 07.01.2016 21:31 
An: Sumi <sumi@edgegenetics.xyz> 

Dear Sumi, 
l'm already working on it. You'll have the report as soon as possible. 
The 205clostri-project seemed to follow its usual course; we were actually making really good 
progress with the sequencing„. For all we know now the contamination comprises at least two 
districts. There are a couple of thousand possible infections, but we don't know for sure. 
Are you worried because you think the drinking water in your home could have been affected 
as well? 1 can assure you, the contaminated area does not include Floridsdorf. 
Silver 
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Am 07.01.2016 um 20:16 schrieb Sumi: 

Dear Silver, 
Please send me your damage report on the failed clostridium project. 1 need your report 
by tomorrow. We are all more than dissatisfied about what happened. We can't risk that 
kind of negative public attention. Remember the reactions to the water contamination at 
the "Juridicum"? We should figure out what exactly went wrong, immediately. l'm 

' personally very concerned too. How many possible infections are we talking about? 

Sumi 
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